
July 19, 2021 

 

MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO III 

Regional Executive Director, Region IV MIMAROPA 

DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 

 

JOB APPLICATION: ECOSYSTEMS MANAGEMENT SPECIALIST 1 

Dear Maam,  

I am Patrick Christian P. Fazon, a registered geologist, writing this letter to signify my interest in 

applying for the position of Ecosystems Management Specialist 1 (ECOMS 1). 

I have obtained my bachelor’s degree in Geology at Adamson University and also passed the 

November 2019 Geologist licensure examination given by the Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) 

and obtained my professional license as well. During my stay in the university, we were thought about 

everything about the earth from its formation, processes, hazards, weather patterns, and environmental 

laws and management. My internship program leads me to a mining company, Citinickel Mines and 

Development Corporation in Palawan and we learned the processes of a mine, safety measures, and most 

especially, environmental management. Mining companies are strictly following the different 

environmental laws and policies mandated by the state.  

 For my first job, I was hired in Solid Firmament Construction, Inc., a geotechnical firm as a project 

coordinator and geologist. In this company, we conduct geotechnical investigations. Through the collected 

soil samples, we are able to tell what material is beneath the ground, either solid rock, sand, or clay and 

interpret the quality of the ground whether it is prone to liquefaction, landslides, ground shaking, etc. 

Also, in this job, I was able to manage people and supervise them in their drilling activities, coordinate 

with the local government units and concerned people, and I was able to do admin works. 

 My involvement in school and church organizations equipped me with a range of different skills 

like leadership, communication, initiative, and accountability which I know can help me to achieve the 

goals of the team. 

 With these experiences I have and my interest and enthusiasm for this job, I would be humbled 

to join the team and help not only the organization, but also to serve our beloved country in achieving its 

goals to be a nation empowered to protect our natural resources and to the pursuit of sustainable 

development, for a clean and healthy environment.  

Thank you very much for taking time to review my application and I will be looking forward for 

your reply. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Patrick Christian P. Fazon  

Blk. 5 Lot 1A Camella Homes South 1, Cuyab,  

San Pedro City, Laguna 4023 

Mobile No.: 0927 859 4787 

email: pc.fazon2012@gmail.com/pc_fazon@yahoo.com 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



  



 

 

  



 

  



  



 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 


